
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Making a Difference for our  

Children with SEND 
 

Are you a parent or carer of a child or young person 0 to 25 years who has 
special educational needs and/or a disability? 

 
Would you like to be involved in the design, development and 

implementation of services for your child or young person? 
 

Would you be interested in how a parent carer forum on the  
Isle of Wight would be involved with services locally, regionally and 

nationally? 
 

If you are interested do come to a zoom meeting on either 
Wednesday 5th March 10 to 12noon 

or 
Tuesday 18th March 19.00 to 21.00 

 
BOOK YOUR PLACE 

with 
gail.bedding@contact.org.uk 

 
Please indicate which zoom meeting you will be attending 

and the invite will be emailed to you 
(cameras and audio are optional, 

text chat available if needed) 
 

mailto:gail.bedding@contact.org.uk

